



Phone: 01493 661523
Email: office@ocppa.co.uk
Web: www.ocppa.co.uk
Principal: Mrs L Watkins BEd (Hons)

(1) Anchored in excellence

15th February 2024

Dear Parents,

Many thanks for your interest in and support of our Enrichment Club opportunities starting week beginning Monday 26th February.

As mentioned in the previous letter, when signing up to a club the expectation is that your child attends each week. This is especially important as places are limited!

Please inform the Academy office if your child no longer wishes to take up a place so that it can be offered to another person.

In order to ensure that opportunities are available to as many people as possible we have looked at all applications and allocated club registers on the basis of trying to provide at least 1 place for as many children as possible who wanted to be involved.

If you have been successful in gaining a club place you will receive a parentmail today from the Academy giving confirmation of your place. If you do not receive confirmation and requested a place, your child has been placed on a waiting list in case children do not attend. Please only attend the club confirmed to you by us through parentmail.

If your child has not been able to secure a place in this instance please pick up them up from school as usual. Club attendees should be collected at 4pm unless they are then going on to After School paid provision.

- Pick up for children attending Year 1 and 2 clubs will be from the Key Stage 1 playground doors.
- Pick up for children attending year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 clubs will be from the Key Stage 2 playground.

Kind Regards

PYReid

Mr P Reid Vice Principal

